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Nuestra Misión: 
 

Somos un hogar espiritual para todos  
los que  viene a aquí venerar. 

Somos unidos a apoyar el uno al otro en oración y en 
cuidar de las necesidades corporales de nuestros 

hermanos y hermanas. 
Nos esforzamos a imitar Therese, nuestra patrona por 

amando el uno al otro aún en las maneras más sencillas.  

St. Therese of Lisieux Parish 
Where all are welcome to help us build the City of God! 

Our Mission: 
We are a spiritual home for all who  

come here to worship.   
We are united in supporting one another in prayer 

and caring for the corporal needs  
of our brothers and sisters. 

We strive to imitate Therese, our  
patroness, by loving one another  

even in the simplest ways. 

Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday: 5:00pm; 8:00pm (Spanish) 
Sunday: 8:30am & 10:30am 
Weekdays: Mon -Thurs 8:30am 
First Friday:  8:30 Mass followed by Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament & Sacred Heart Novena  
Rosary: Mon - Thurs after 8:30 Mass 
Exposition, Benediction & Novena of  
St. Anthony: Tues after 8:30 Mass 
 

www.sttheresemontauk.weconnect.com 

St Therese Parish Center 
67 So Essex Street  

PO Box 5027, Montauk, NY 11954 
(631) 668-2200 Fax (631) 668-2384 
Apostolado Hispano:  (631) 283-4379 
Office Hours:   Mon – Fri   10am – 2pm 

Parish Outreach: (631) 668-1318 
Religious Education: (631) 668-2460 
Hours:  Mon, Wed, Thurs  9:00am-4:00pm 

 
St. Therese Nursery School  (631) 668-5353 



Parish Staff 
Pastor:         Rev. Thomas Murray 

Apostolado Hispano:     Vincentian Fathers 
Director of Religious Ed:          Louise Carman 
Business Manager:               Madeline Boddy 
Music Director:                 Iryna Androskova 
Trustees:        Jerry McKeon & Tom Bogdan 

 
Catholic Schools 

St. Therese Nursery School 
Phone:           (631) 668-5353 
Ellen Cooke      Maureen Kingston 

 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation 

(Confession):  Saturdays 4:00pm - 4:30pm  

 
Please call the parish office for: 

The Sacrament of Baptism 
The Sacrament of Matrimony 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick 
Nighttime emergencies        (631) 238-5965 

 

 
E-mail addresses 

Pastor        sttheresepastor@optimum.net 
Religious Ed.       sttheresedre@optimum.net 
Business office     sttheresebusoff@optimum.net 
Front desk       sttheresedesk@optimum.net 
 

Alcoholics Anonymous 
AA meets in the basement of the parish center: 
Tues:  1:00pm (OD)        Wed: 8:00pm (OD) 
Thurs: 8:00pm (Step)     Sat:  8:00pm (OD) 

 
Al-Anon 

Montauk Community Church 
Sunday:  5:30pm 

 
Parish Outreach:         668-1318 
Contact: Gert Murphy  
 

Montauk Food Pantry:  Food is graciously 
accepted at the parish center Mon-Fri.. Non 
perishable foods, tuna, soup, cereal, peanut butter, 
jelly, rice, canned beans, pasta, pasta sauce, juice 
and Diapers of all sizes. 
 

Communion for the Sick: Please call the parish 
office for arrangements. 
 
Pregnancy Support Resources: 
(855)301-4247 
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My Dear Family of St. Therese, 
 We celebrate this weekend the Feast 
of “The Body and Blood of Christ”. For 
many of us we know it as “Corpus Christi”.  
Formerly it was celebrated on a Thursday – 
the day of the institution of the Holy 
Eucharist (Holy Thursday).  Since Vatican 
II, the day has been moved to a Sunday so 
more people would be able to partake of 
the celebration. 
 We are so fortunate that we have the 
freedom to celebrate Mass often here in the 
United States.  But sadly what happens 
with such freedom, things, like the 
celebration of Mass, can be taken for 
granted.  There was a time when if we were 
caught celebrating the Eucharist, we would 
be arrested, imprisoned and possibly put to 
death. 
 As we celebrate today’s feast the 
question arises as to whether we would risk 
such a fate if our freedom were lost?  Do 
we attend Mass only when it is convenient 
or does it have a priority in our life?  Is the 
Mass something that is at the top of our 
weekly list or is it put in a spot after other 
activities that we hold more important?  Do 
we truly realize who is present on the altar 
and in the bread and cup?  Are we aware 
that our “AMEN!” is an acclamation of faith 
that says “YES! I DO BELIEVE THIS IS 
THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST!”?   
A failure to say “Amen” is a statement of 
disbelief or questioning of the true presence 
of Christ in the Eucharist. 
 As we celebrate our Mass this 
weekend, let us try to be a little more 
mindful of WHO it is that we receive and 
welcome HIM into our hearts and our life.  
Let us say our “AMEN” loudly, proudly and 
with confidence. 
 Sincerely in Christ, 

 Fr. Tom & The Monsignor 



Please pray for the sick 
  Jessica Mavro, Gabrielle Balestri, Wyatt 

Berkhofer,  Barbara Brunn, Jackie Dickinson, 
Sally Forbes, Chet Miedzwiecki, 

 James Beatty, James Howard, Robert Briody, 
Helene Fugazzi 

 
 
 
 
 

Please pray for the Deceased 
   Jose Lenin-Sanchez, George Mullan, Mary 

Stewart, John Viscardi, Sarah Averett, John Pryor, 
Erik Haugedal 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Pray for Peace 
Let there be peace on earth and let it begin with me..... 
Please pray for those who work for peace and to protect 
our country by serving in our military… 

 

Capt. Joseph Pugh (U.S. Navy) 
Drew Forsberg (U.S. Navy Seal) 
Jason Saglimbene (Lt. US Navy) 

Andrea Saglimbene (Lt. JAG US Army) 
Ronald Saglimbene (Lt. USMC Afghanistan) 

Michael Saglimbene (US Air National Guard) 
Matthew Graham (Lt., USNA) 

Caitlin Chiaramonte (Capt. Jag US Army) 
Dylan Weidenmuller (US Navy) 

Connor Weidenmuller (US Navy) 
Paege Weidenmuller (US Navy) 

Morgen Seeley (U.S. Army Afghanistan) 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

 

Saturday, June 17, 2017-Most Holy Body & 
Blood of Christ 
 
5:00    Greg Collins (The Hull Family), Michael 
            Stokes (Family), Maureen Babin (Jones 
            Family) 
 
  

Sunday, June 18, 2017-Most Holy Body & 
Blood of Christ 
 
 

8:30     Father’s Day Memorial 
               
10:30    Walter F. Beatty (Decker Family), Jose 
              Lenin-Sanchez (Daughters &  
              Grandchildren), Erik Haugedal (Orla &  
              Kenny Hejducek) 
 
12:05     Bells for Jose Lenin-Sanchez (Ave  
              Maria) 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Monday, June 19, 2017-Weekday (Eleventh 
Week in Ordinary Time) 
 

8:30  Our Parishioners 
 
 

Tuesday, June 20, 2017- Weekday 
 

8:30 Ronald Buddy Hildreth (Joan Byrne) 
 
 

Wednesday, June 21 2017-St. Aloysius 
Gonzaga, Religious 
 

8:30 Marie Esposito (Pat & Ralph Cusimano 
            & Family) 
 
 

Thursday, June 22, 2017-Weekday 
 

8:30 Michael Clancy (Sheila Clancy) 
 
 

Friday, June 23, 2017-The Most Sacred Heart 
of Jesus 
 

8:30   No Mass 
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Remembering a Loved One 
Memorials 

 

As we bring our gifts to the altar at Mass we also 
bring our joy, pain, sorrow and love. We  

believe that God accepts all of this from us and 
gives us salvation through His Son in return.   

If you would like to remember a loved  
one in our Eucharistic celebrations  

please contact our office.  668-2200 
Another thoughtful way  to remember a  
loved one is by donating a Memorial  

in the form of a liturgical item to be used  
in worship at St. Therese.  The ongoing   
needs of our parish enable us to offer a 

 variety of such items for  memorialization.  
For more information about this opportunity,  

please contact Don Bostrom at 668 4202. 

Next Week 
Next weekend at each Mass Fr. Randy 

Gonzalez will be here to speak at all the Masses 
re: Missionhurst, a program to specifically help 

the needy in many countries like Cameroon 
Senegal, Zambia, Italy and many others.  Please 

be as generous as your means will allow.  
Thank You! 



Caring for our parish 
 

Due to our bulletin having 
to go to print early we will 
publish the parish collec-
tion for the weeks 6/11 & 
6/18 in the 6/25 edition.  

Thank you for all you do 
for the parish! 
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The Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ 
 

TRUST IN JESUS 
 Today’s feast celebrates another central mystery 
of our faith—the mystery of the Eucharist. Like the 
mystery of the Trinity, the real presence of the Body 
and Blood of Christ in the Eucharist can never be fully 
understood, but can only be believed. Just as the 
Israelites in the desert were invited to put their trust in 
God’s word to them, we are invited to trust wholly in 
the word of Jesus. In today’s Gospel Jesus promises to 
give us a share in his very own flesh and blood, and a 
share in eternal life besides. We are called to take him 
at his word and open our hearts to receive true 
nourishment and life from our participation in the 
Eucharist. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 
 
TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — Never forget the Lord your God, 
who brought you out of slavery and fed you with 
manna in the desert (Deuteronomy 8:2-3, 14b-16a). 
Psalm — Praise the Lord, Jerusalem (Psalm 147). 
Second Reading — Because the loaf of bread is one, 
we who partake of it, though we are many, are one 
body  
(1 Corinthians 10:16-17). 
Gospel — Jesus said to the crowds, “I am the living 
bread; whoever eats this bread will live forever”  
(John 6:51-58). 
The English translation of the Psalm Responses from 
Lectionary for Mass © 1969, 1981, 1997, 
International Commission on English in the Liturgy 
Corporation. All rights reserved. 
 
READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: 2 Cor 6:1-10; Ps 98:1, 2b, 3-4; Mt 5:38-
42 
Tuesday: 2 Cor 8:1-9; Ps 146:2, 5-9a; Mt 5:43-48 
Wednesday: 2 Cor 9:6-11; Ps 112:1bc-4, 9;  
 Mt 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thursday: 2 Cor 11:1-11; Ps 111:1b-4, 7-8; Mt 6:7-

15 
Friday: Dt 7:6-11; Ps 103:1-4, 6-8, 10;  
 1 Jn 4:7-16; Mt 11:25-30 
Saturday: Vigil: Jer 1:4-10; Ps 71:1-6, 15, 17;  
 1 Pt 1:8-12; Lk 1:5-17  
 Day: Is 49:1-6; Ps 139:1-3, 13-15;  
 Acts 13:22-26; Lk 1:57-66, 80 
Sunday: Jer 20:10-13; Ps 69:8-10, 14, 17, 33-35;  
 Rom 5:12-15; Mt 10:26-33 

 

Graduate Courses in Theology 
There will be graduate level courses in Theology 

open to those pursuing a Master’s Degree, or 
those looking to pursue a Degree, but who have 

an undergraduate degree (or its equivalent).  
Workshops are open to anyone seeking to enrich 
their faith.  The summer semester runs from June 

12th-July 25th.  4 day workshops are offered 
July 24th-28th.  Classes run out of the Seminary 

of the Immaculate Conception in Huntington.  
For more information call 631-423-0483 ext. 
147 or visit the website www.dunwoodie.edu. 

Shrine of Our Lady of Fatima 
100th Anniversary Pilgrimage to the Shrine of Our 

Lady of Fatima-10 Day Pilgrimage to Portugal 
offered over three dates in October 2017 .  The cost 
will be $2149 in twin accommodations with single 

accommodations also available.  For further 
information please call Mr. James Adair at 1-855-

564-1008 for more information. 

Kellenberg Memorial High School Reunion 
On Saturday, June 24th the classes of 1997, 2002 

and 2012 will celebrate their 20, 15 and 5 year 
reunions.  The evening will begin with Mass at 
6PM, followed by a cocktail reception from 7-

10PM.  Invitations have been mailed.  You may find 
more information or register online by visiting 

www.kellenberg.org/reunion.  Please also save the 
date for reunions for the classes of 1992 and 2007, 

which will be held on September 9, 2017. 
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2017    50/50 
   Raffle 

 
 

Dear Friends, 
It is time once again for our annual Cherub Chances Raffle to support the 

wonderful work of our nursery school program!  Keeping the tuition as affordable as possible ena-
bles more children to benefit from early childhood education. 

Tickets are $100.00 each. 
ONLY 400 TICKETS WILL BE SOLD!! 

1st prize - $10,000 
2nd prize - $1,500 
3rd prize - $500 

The winning ticket will be drawn at the Cocktail Party to be held on 
Sunday, October 1st at the Harvest Restaurant, from 2-4pm. 

 
The cocktail party will include beer, wine and passed hors d’oeuvres. Please fill out the form below 

and return it along with a check or money order made payable to: 
St. Therese Nursery School 

P.O. Box 713 
Montauk, New York 11954  

Thank you for your continued support for our very worthwhile program! 
The Children and Staff of St. Therese Nursery School 

 
 
 
 

          Name:___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
          Mailing Address:_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
           City:______________________________________State:______________Zip:_______________________ 
 
           Phone:______________________________________________# of  Tickets:_______________________ 

St. Therese Nursery 
School 

 Cherub Chances 
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OUR PRAYER LIFE CONTINUES 
THROUGHOUT THE WEEK! 

 

Come and pray with us 
 

MONDAY: 5:30 - 7:30 (Church) 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

(Beginning with the Chaplet  
of Divine Mercy & Ending with  
the Miraculous Medal Devotion) 

 

TUESDAY:  Exposition will be directly 
following  8:30 Mass with Holy Hour and 

Benediction at 10AM. 
 

WEDNESDAY:  6:00 - 7:00   
(Parish Center) 

Parish Prayer Group 
 

FRIDAY:  2:00 - 2:45 (Church) 
 Bouquet of Rosaries for  

Jesus & Mary & The Divine Mercy 
Chaplet 

 

FRIDAY:  5:00 – 6:00  
(Choir Loft – Church) 

Interdenominational Prayer Group 
 

FRIDAY:  8:00 – 10:00 (Church) 
Spanish Prayer Group 

Golden Jubilee of Charismatic Renewal 
Come and celebrate the Golden Jubilee of the 

Charismatic Renewal in our Catholic Church.  The 
Charismatic Conference and celebration will be 

held in Scranton Pennsylvania at Scranton 
University.  The conference dates are August 4th-
6th, 2017.  Our Jubilee Theme will be, “All were 

filled with the Holy Spirit” Acts 2:4. 
Bus transportation is available for the weekend . A 
charter bus will be picking up all interested at St. 

Cyril and Methodius Parish in Deer Park and at Our 
Holy Redeemer in Freeport.  For conference 

registration forms and transportation information 
call Anna Baciuska (516) 223-8594 

Save the Date! 
On the weekend of July 29th and 30th our 

friends from the Holy Land will be here selling 
their annual hand-made wood carvings.  There 

will be a full range of religious items for 
purchase in the narthex.   

    Born Again Treasure Sale ! 

It is time again to start 
collecting for our Born 

Again Treasures Sale!  For 
now, we are collecting your 

treasures that want to 
 be born again. 

NO CLOTHES, 
FURNITURE, TV’S OR 

ELECTRONICS 
PLEASE! 

Please call the Parish Center 
to arrange to drop things 

off! 
668-2200 

Camp Good Grief 
Camp Good Grief is a summer program for 

children who have experienced a loss.  
The program features Arts and Crafts, Games, 
Kayaking, Archery, Therapy Groups and lots 

of fun and surprises!  The program will be held 
from August 21st-25th at Peconic Dunes in 

Southold, New York.  There is no fee for the 
program.  For registration and more 

information please call Angela Byrns, at 631-
288-8400  
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Catholics for Freedom   
of Religion 

 
 

Fortnight For Freedom: Freedom for 
Mission 
June 21, June 25, June 28 
"The Joy of The Gospel" - Bible 
illuminations, scripture, hymns and 
meditation. 
Conluding with Benediction 
Wednesday, June 21, 6:00pm - Preview of 
St. John's Bible 
7:00pm - Visio Divina - Seeing the Word 
Benediction 
St. Bernard's Church, 3100 Hempstead Tpk, 
Levittown, 11756 
"Mass Celebrating the 2017 Fortnight 
For Freedom" 
Sunday, June 25, 12:30pm - Bishop 
Robert J. Brennan - Celebrant 
St. Agnes Cathedral, 29 Quealy Place, 
Rockville Centre, 11570 
"Rosary & Rally For Religious Freedom" 
Wednesday, June 28, 6:00pm - Public 
Witness Rosary in front of auditorium 
facing 
Newbridge Road 
7:00pm - Fortnight Rally for Religious 
Freedom - in auditorium 
Bishop John O. Barres - keynote speaker 
Holy Trinity High School, 98 Cherry Lane, 
Hicksville, 11801 
Light refreshments served following 
program 
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Rincón de Información 

 
El Asesor de Inmigración de Caridades Católicas 
En el Apostolado Hispano en Southampton el 
jueves, 27 de abril, de las 2:00 a las 5:00 PM. 
 
Curso Pre-Bautismal  
 
El curso se da el último domingo de cada mes a la 
1:30 PM en el Apostolado Hispano en Southampton 
o  a las 5:00 PM en la iglesia en East Hampton.  
Este mes el curso será el domingo, 30 de abril.  
Favor de llevar la copia del acta de nacimiento del 
niño. 
 
Requisitos para el Bautismo de un Niño 
 
Curso: Para bautizar a su hijo, es necesario que los 
padres y padrinos asistan al curso pre-bautismal.   
 
Padrinos: Debe escoger a los padrinos conscientes 
de los requisitos.  Los padrinos tienen que ser 
católicos bautizados, confirmados y que han hecho 
su Primera Comunión y deben poder comulgar.  El 
padrino (madrina) debe ser soltero(a) o casado(a) 
por la iglesia. 
Permisos: Si viven afuera de la zona servida por el 
Apostolado Hispano, necesitan una carta de su 
párroco. 
 
Preparación Pre Matrimonial – Para casarse por la 
iglesia, haga una cita para una entrevista con P. 
Cesar, o P. Jesús.  El curso pre-matrimonial se da 
por seis domingos, de las 9 AM al mediodía 
comenzando el primer domingo de octubre o de 
febrero. 
 
ENTRENAMIENTO DE VIRTUS.  
 
Todos los que hicieron el entrenamiento de 
VIRTUS recuerden que deben mantenerse al día 
leyendo todos los boletines mensuales. Para 
localizar que boletines tienen pendientes vayan a la 
pagina web: http://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/ 
 
 
Horas del Apostolado: los martes a viernes - 2-5 
PM 
 
Padre Cesar Lara: Cel. 631-332-5300 
Padre Jesus Arellano: Cel. 929-257-3467 
Padre Esteban: Cel. 631-375-1001; Fax: 631-287-
0986 

.Fiesta del Cuerpo de Cristo. 
 
Celebramos la presencia real de Jesucristo en la 
Eucaristía, con su Cuerpo, Sangre, Alma y Divini-
dad, signo del amor más grande.  Jesús, se ha que-
dado para siempre con nosotros, en un trozo de 
Pan y en una Copa de Vino. Compartamos con 
alegría, este regalo que nos ofrece el Señor. 
 
A partir de Septiembre nuestra Diócesis de Rock-
ville Centre pone en marcha la ESCUELA DE 
DISCIPULOS MISIONEROS, en la Parroquia de 
Bridge Hampton. Es  un proyecto de formación en 
la fe para adultos. Las personas interesadas favor 
de ponerse en contacto con Eric Vega o Lourdes 
Sandoval, llamando a los tfnos 631 332 1127 /  
631 379 5403 
 
Nuevo servicio legal para la Comunidad Inmi-
grante. East End For Opportunity Project AL-
FA  (Affordable Law For All) empezará a prestar 
sus servicios desde este Martes, Junio 6 ofreciendo 
asistencia legal,  local y profesional a la comuni-
dad. Contamos con una red de abogados con los 
que se ha negociado precios para poder ofrecer a 
las personas las tarifas más bajas posibles.  
Nuestra información es la siguiente: Teléfono: 631
-707-5375e-mail: help@eefo.org 
En los primeros meses estaremos atendiendo los 
días Martes de 7pm a 9pm en la Iglesia Bautista 
del Calvario y los Miércoles de 7pm a 9pm en el 
edificio escolar de La Santísima Trinidad, 44 Mea-
dow Way (en la oficina de Doreen). Otros días dis-
ponibles con previa cita. Contamos con personal 
bilingüe y Erika Padilla estará encargada de con-
testar el teléfono. 

http://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/
mailto:help@eefo.org

